
THE  NEW  JAMAIYIE  OF  REMLE
COMMUNITY  VISITS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Saturday, the 18th/31st of January 2015, the new Jamaiyie,
namely the Council of the Greek Orthodox Community of Remle,
bordering  the  towns  of  Lydda  and  Joppa,  visited  the
Patriarchate.

The  President  and  approximately  twenty  members  of  the
Jamaiyie,  led  by  Archimandrite  Nephon,  were  welcomed  by
Patriarch Theophilos of Jerusalem.

The new Jamaiyie, represented by its President, asked for His
Beatitude’s wishes and blessings,. In His turn, the Patriarch
wished  that  its  work  be  supported  by  God,  and  offered
financial  aid  to  enhance  its  activities.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/3Y8PKmWp3o8
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